
Department consults on funding
challenges

The Department for Communities has launched a public consultation on funding
proposals as part of its Budget Settlement for 2023-24 financial year.

DfC sets out initial budget assessment

The Department for Communities has set out its initial assessment of the
impact of 2023-24 budget position as part of a wide-ranging engagement with
its staff, Arm’s Length Bodies, delivery bodies and stakeholders.

Self-employed trader ordered to pay
victim £2,750 compensation

A self-employed tradesman who carried out poor quality paving and building
work was today given a conditional discharge at Belfast Magistrates’ Court
and ordered to pay compensation of £2,750 to his victim.

New Framework for agency staff
provision

A new Nursing and Healthcare Support Framework has been established for the
supply of agency nurses, midwives and healthcare support workers
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Industrial Court appointments
announced

The Department for the Economy has announced the appointment of a new Chair
and four new members to the Industrial Court and extensions to the second
terms of four existing members.
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